
IT HAS BEGUN!! UPCOMING EVENTS

CARS KIDS!

PTO NEWS

Perry Elementary 8/25/2022

The start of the school year has gone
very smoothly!  Thank you for your

patience in the car loop, while waiting
for bussing, and with lunches.  The

atmopshere in the building has been
remarkably calm for the start of a new
year.  Please continue to communicate
with teachers and the office regarding
any questions or concerns you have. 

Educationally,
Jackie Staib

staibj@perry.k12.mi.us

Perry Elementary participates in a
Positive Behavior Intervention and

Services (PBIS) program to help promote
positive behaviors at school. It is called

CARS Kids and C stands for Caring.  Perry
Elementary students will feel cared for

and show care for others while at school.
Some ways we show caring at school:

invite others to play, give compliments,
listen actively, help when needed, and
take turns. Ask your child daily about

ways that they showed caring at school
for the next two weeks.  




We are grateful for all the
things that our PTO does

to support our school
community. Thank you for

the cold treats during
Open House! If you would
like to learn more about

ways to become involved
with our fabulous PTO,

please contact Heather
Lairmore:

perryelementarypto@gm
ail.com for additional

information.



8/26 - No School
9/2 -   No School
9/5 -   No School
9/12 - Picture Day
9/19 - Constitution Day
9/19 - Board Meeting
9/22 - Half Day 
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